
Hello, my name is Valente Ornelas. I live in Grants Pass Oregon and here is my statement in support of 
HB2020. 
 
HB2020 policy must be science based to reduce all greenhouse gas emissions (not just CO2) by 45% by 
2035 and at least 80% by 2050. 
 
In order to put a price on greenhouse gases we need to form regional partnerships so that all of 
Oregon's communities have a stake and  
 
benefit from investments created by this policy. Transitioning from a  fossil fuel economy to clean 
renewable energy will create job growth in  
 
Oregon. Investment in solutions must span across all communities and all income groups. These 
investments will give Oregon a competitive 
 
economic advantage for our future. 
 


